
 
 
 
 

1 

July 20, 2021 
Garner, Iowa 
 

The Hancock County, Iowa, Board of Supervisors met in adjourned session on the above 
captioned date pursuant to adjournment with Supervisors Gary Rayhons and Jerry J. Tlach 
present.  Absent:  Florence (Sis) Greiman. 
 

The purpose of the meeting was to attend a formal hearing with landowners of Cerro 
Gordo County Drainage District no. 120 Main Open Ditch Improvement and Repairs at the 
Cerro Gordo County Board of Supervisors’ Board Room, Mason City, due to possible 
annexation and reclassification of Hancock County landowners in the future.  

 
No further business to come before the Board, motion made to adjourn at 11:07 a.m. by 

Supervisor Tlach and carried.  All Supervisors present voting, “Aye,” session to adjourn and will 
meet again on July 26, 2021. 

 
ATTEST:  _________________________     ____________________________ 
                  Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor       Gary Rayhons, Chair 


